
We are currently engaged in a strategic planning 
process to strengthen our college and chart its path for 
the future. As part of this process, we are conducting 
an anonymous survey to hear directly from you, our 
students, on how we can build upon the programs, 
services, and supports currently offered. 

Complete this survey by Friday, 
November 15 by scanning this QR code  
or visiting bit.ly/canr-students

CANR STUDENTS:

HEARD

If you have any questions about the process, please email sarazen.knight@emergentmethod.com

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!

MAKE YOUR VOICE




